
For more information or to express your interest in the role, please 
contact community@broxbourne.gov.uk or call 01992 785555 ext. 1519. C
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Ride Leaders 
wanted!

Broxbourne Council is looking for Ride Leaders to develop its next programme 
of led cycle rides in the Borough. If you are someone who loves cycling, has a 
few spare hours on a weekend and wants to share the experience with others, 
we would love to help you become a Ride Leader!

•	 Full training and support provided

•	 Get paid to ride with others

•	 Weekly rides to take place between April and October 2023

•	 Rides will be for beginners/intermediate,  
between 30 minutes and an hour.

Love cycling?
Want to give back to your community?


